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NPCI /UPI/OC No.138 Aj2021-22 19t August, 2022

To,
All UPI Members-Banks, PSPs &Third Party Applications

Madam / Sir,

Subject: Addendum to Introduction of UPI Lite

NPCI has issued NPCI /UPI/OC No.138/2021-22 titled “Introduction to UPI Lite”. NPCI has been
working closely with pilot banks to fine tune the UPI Lite solution.

The ecosystem has acknowledged the potential of this solution to support scalability of UPI
transactions along with efficient transaction processing. The larger ecosystem is currently working

towards enablement to realize the benefits.

All ecosystem members (includes PSP and Banks) are expected to support UPI Lite financiai

transactions with purpose code 44 for a seamless user experience on UPI Lite.

Members to make necessary changes by 15" September, 2022.

Regards,

Sd.
Kunal Kalawatia,
Chief of Products
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